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Pecan Grove Memorial Park, Inc.

Pecan Grove Memorial Park, Inc.

$127,698.00

Resurface and creation of new streets in Pecan Grove Cemetery
Start Date: June 23, 2016 Complexation Date: July 7, 2016
Pecan Grove Cemetery, 1701 McDonald, McKinney, TX 75069

The purpose of this funding is for the resurfacing of all streets in Pecan Grove
Cemetery and the creation of five new roads in a newly opened section. The
contractor, North American Paving has consulted on and guided the project since
the beginning. The initial work of removing grass and weeds from areas needing to
be paved began on Thursday, June 23, 2016. Once this was completed over several
days preparation of surfaces including scraping, weed removal, repairs to pot holes
and surface cracks began Tuesday, June 28, 2016. Resurfacing began on July 1,
2016 and the project finished on July 7, 2016. The quality of work has exceeded our
expectations and with scheduled maintenance will provide safe and comfortable
travel through the cemetery for many years.

Funding was approved for 100% of the budgeted project and there are no
variances.

The performance of the contractors and cemetery staff have met and in many cases
exceeded expectations. The quality of work and the professionalism with which it
was delivered has been excellent. Contractor and staff communications have been
extremely well coordinated and in large part contributed to a successful project.












